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Police and Building Committee Meeting 
 

January 15, 2025 @ 5:30 pm 
 

 

• Committee moved to go into executive session to discuss personnel 
o Mike Swick first, Gayle Glumac second 

• Committee came out of executive session at 6:50 
o Gayle Glumac first, Mike Swick second 

 

• Sandy had brought to the council’s attention that Kempers did an inspection of the 
department’s computers and found some were obsolete and recommended replacing 
2 this fiscal year to start. Committee moved to add the 2 computers as a po for the 
next council meeting. 
 

Meeting adjourned at 6:55 
Submitted by – Kaleb Wright 
Committee Chairman 
 


